
 

 

 

 
 

Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 

Pre-K Newsletter 

September 4 - 8, 2023 

 

Theme:  

Pets 

 

Introductions: 

Letters: Ee and Ff 

Numbers: 3 and 4 

Shapes: Circle and Square 

 

Bits: 

Shapes 

 

Vocabulary: 

Durable – long lasting; permanent 

 

Manners:  

I can share 

I can follow directions 

 

Fable:  

The Boy Who Cried Wolf 

 

Moral: 

If people think you tell lies, no one will believe you. 

 

Language: 

This week for our theme of Pets we will learn finger plays and listen to stories.  The children may bring 

in a picture of their pet, if your child does not have a pet they may bring a picture of a pet they would like to 

have.   We will introduce the letters Ee and Ff this week, along with their phonetic sounds.    

Our first story, “Taffy Apple,” will also be reviewed this week.  Watch for their stories to come home!  

The children will be able to bring home their story as soon as they can read it on their own. 

Show-n-Tell will be on Friday this week.  Please bring in ONE item that begins with the letter Ee and 

ONE item that begins with the letter Ff.  Remember both Show-n-Tell items must fit into a gallon zip lock bag 

that is labeled with your child’s name. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Concept: 

This week the children will be introduced to the numbers 3 and 4 and our new shapes, circle and square.  

Our group activity is going to be “can you tell me?”  With this activity I will line up 5 different objects, the 

children will close their eyes, one object will be taken away and the children will need to tell me which one is 

missing.  We will also participate in a Science activity where we will see which object will fit into a specific 

size cup. 

 

Craft & Writing: 

This week the children will be working on a variety of tracing papers to help reinforce the letters Ee and 

Ff, along with the numbers 3 and 4.  We will also have a following directions paper to reinforce the shapes 

circle and square.  The children will enjoy working on projects that go along with our theme, as well as working 

on printing our names and enhancing our cutting skills.   

 

Motor: 

The children will be doing an activity where they will race while they crawl along a path.  If the weather 

permits, we will be going outside.  Please remember that if your child wears sandals to school they NEED to 

have gym shoes to play on the equipment. 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

The school will be closed on Monday, September 4th for Labor Day! 

No switching of days and full tuition is still due for this week. 

  

Show-n-Tell will be on Friday this week! 

Please bring in ONE item that begins with the letter Ee and ONE item that begins with the letter Ff.  

Remember both Show-n-Tell items must fit into a gallon zip lock bag that is labeled with your child’s name. 

 

 

Have a good week! 

Mrs. Chrissy 

& 

Mrs. Jen 

 

 

 
Soft Kitty, Warm Kitty 

 

Soft kitty, warm kitty  (speak quietly) 

Little ball of fur (form fist with one hand) 

Pretty kitty, sleepy kitty (pretend to pet your kitty) 

Purr, purr, purr 

 

 


